On June 14, 2023, Twin Rivers is changing our website and email domain to trusd.net.  All email will change from @twinriversusd.org to @trusd.net.  The web address used to access the District website will change to https://www.trusd.net. 
  
This change will impact all staff and students. This change will enable us to better serve our community with simplified addresses that are easier to type and communicate over the phone. 
  
Please take note of the following information: 
  
     The new email domain will be @trusd.net, replacing the old domain of @twinriversusd.org 
     This change will take effect on June 14, 2023 
     All TRUSD email address will change to reflect the new domain. For example, if a current email address is john.doe@twinriversusd.org, the new email address will be john.doe@trusd.net 
     The District website URL will change to https://www.trusd.net
  
 For assistance or concerns regarding the new domain, please contact our technology help desk at:  
Help.Desk@twinriversusd.org 
Phone: (916) 566-3444
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